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Hello,

ComEd would like to propose changes to the Extension Request Process. In an effort to increase efficiencies and eliminate
unnecessary administrative work, we would like the IPA to consider that any project extensions that are granted at the
discretion of the IPA be for a minimum of 3 months. ComEd has noted instances of projects requesting one month
extensions at a time and the project has had to come back for multiple extensions.

Released March 13, 2024

While under the REC contract an extension requested under good cause may be any length, the Agency
appreciates extension requests that are atteastbetween three months_to one vear in length to ease
administration of this contract provision.

Thank you for your consideration,

Janelle Navratil
Manager Energy Acquisition Analysts
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This Email message and any attachment may contain information that is proprietary, legally privileged, confidential
and/or subject to copyright belonging to Exelon Corporation or its affiliates ("Exelon"). This Email is intended
solely for the use of the person(s) to which it is addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, or the employee or
agent responsible for delivery of this Email to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this Email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in
error, please immediately notify the sender and permanently delete this Email and any copies. Exelon policies
expressly prohibit employees from making defamatory or offensive statements and infringing any copyright or any
other legal right by Email communication. Exelon will not accept any liability in respect of such communications. -
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Released March 19, 2024

While under the REC contract an extension requested under good cause may be any length, the Agency
appreciates extension requests that are atJeastbetween three months_to one vear in length to ease
administration of this contract provision.






